

TOWN OF TRURO

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666 Tel: 508-349-7004, Fax: 508-349-5505 Department of Public Works

To: Members of The Select Board
From: DPW Ad Hoc Building Committee
CC: Darrin K. Tangeman, Town Manager
Jarrod J. Cabral, Public Works Director

Alex Marini Lessin, Finance Director

Date: April 25, 2024

Subject: DPW Ad Hoc Building Committee

The DPW Ad Hoc Building Committee began its work to review the existing conceptual design, square foot requirements, and current project cost on Monday April 1st, 2024. After eight meetings with our Committee Members, Town Staff, Town consultants, and with a unanimous vote, we are pleased to recommend a reduction in square foot to be no less than 20,150sf. As a result of the reduction in square footage, we are also recommending a maximum borrowing authorization for \$28,310,000.

Thank you,

Michael Cohen, Co-Chair DPW Ad Hoc Building Committee Bob Higgins Steele, Co-Chair DPW Ad Hoc Building Committee